
 

 

Kailahun 
Sierra Leone 
West Africa 

At last the weather is improving and we 
are warming up.  Thank you so much for 

choosing to read our news updates.    

We are aware that many people don’t 
even open the email newsletters so it 

would be a great encouragement to us if 
you could drop us a quick line and let us 

know what you think.   Please let us 
know if there any questions you have 

that we haven’t covered, are there 
things that you would be interested in 

knowing about and understanding a little 
better.  Generally, how can we improve 

our communications with you, our 
family, friends and supporters?   How 

can we keep you better informed?  
Please let us know.  We love and 

appreciate you all, God Bless from  

Ali & Lorraine xxx    

  

Recent Outreaches 

The Fields are 
RIPE for harvest. 

Dambala 
17th March 

Borbu 
13th April 

JESUS FILM 

69 Salvations 

Ngeihun 
1st May  

FOLLOW UP 

65 Salvations 

JESUS FILM 

47 Salvations 

 

May 2018 

The work in Kailahun continues to grow and it is so exciting to hear 
that the gospel is being preached in villages and communities that 

have no church and the people have never heard the gospel 
message before.  The people in these villages are hungry for more 

of Jesus and are pleading with our team to return.    

Since we left Kailhaun at the end of January 954 people have 
made first time decisions for Jesus.   How amazing is that? We are 

so humbled that God is doing this and allowing us to help Him, 
what an amazing privilege, what an awesome God we serve.  

Please continue to pray for our dedicated team of laid down 
servants, who are tirelessly and selflessly going out to reap a 

harvest that is READY.  Matthew 9:37 “The harvest is plentiful, but 
the workers are few”.    We actually have the workers we just need 

more funds so as our ‘workers’ can do follow up work in these 
communities and ensure we are making disciples and not just 
converts.  A few small monthly gifts would make this possible.  

Could you help?  

A quick note from  
Ali & Lorraine  
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March / April Outreaches 
Below is a brief report  from each of  the outreaches 

that took place in March and Apri l.   Be Blessed. 

Dambala 
Our team visited Dambala on 17th March 2018.  Dambala 
is one of the remotest communities in the Kailahun 
district and has a very high poverty rate.  The team 
showed the Jesus film and Pastor Fullah then preached a 
gospel message.  Out of a village with a population of 
150 people 66 attended the outreach program and 47 of 
them responded to the gospel message.  That is one 
third of the village population who are now followers of 
Jesus. We think this is incredible. 

Borbu 
Borbu is a larger community with a population of 
approximately 600 people who are mainly muslim. This 
village is just a few miles out side of Kailahun town.  
Approximately 250 people attended the activities and 69 
people responded to the gospel message.   After the alter 
call our team prayed for the sick and those struggling with 
demonic forces and it is reported that many were healed 
and set free. The community requested that our team 
make regular visits to their village. 

During March and April the number of 
activities were reduced because of the Sierra 
Leone presidential elections, which took 

place in March. HOT OF THE PRESS 
We are very excited to be able to bring some hot of the 
press news.  In January 2019 we will be visiting 
Kailahun for 4 weeks from the 8th Jan to 7th Feb.  
Roger London, from Watchmen International, will be 
joining us for the first two weeks and will be delivering 
the Spiritual Transformation Training Programme 
(STTP) to around 50 Pastors and Church Leaders.  
Many of the church Pastors and Leaders have no 
formal training and so this sort of program is vitally 
important.  As you can imagine Pastor Fullah and the 
team are very excited.  We will bring more information 
over the coming months. 

www.watchmeninternational.com 
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Last month we told you about the Adullum Bible Church Primary School and showed some 
photographs of the classes.  Thank you to a couple of very generous donations we are thrilled to be 
able to say that the school is now almost complete and we are hoping that the children will be able to 
move in very soon.  We still need to put in the drainage and paint it but we are nearly there. 

Thank you to those who have helped make this happen. 

Adullum Bible Church and Primary School 



 

 

 
 

Contact 

Thank you so much for your support, encouragement 
and prayers.    We know that all we are doing needs to 
be covered in prayer so we would really appreciate your 
continued support in this.  Below are some areas of 
prayer that we feel are key as we move forward. 

Maranatha Christian Outreach Ministries 

www.maranathacom.com 

07477 272726 - Ali 

07791 784354 - Lorraine 

MARANATHA CHRISTIAN OUTREACH MINISTRIES MAY 2018 

maranathacom@mail.com 

Please pray for Pastor Ken Fullah, Mummy Gloria Fullah, 
Pastor Samuel Sorrie, their families and the MCOM Team. 

• Protection for our team in Kailahun and their families, for good health and provision. 
• That we will see the power of God moving at the outreach meetings and many more 

people reached with the Gospel message. 
• That we will see many more healing miracles, more than we could ever imagine. 
• As the team seek God and pray about the next step in relation to follow up and 

discipleship that God will give them divine strategies and will bring in the provision. 
• For the planning of the STTP in January, that everything will go smoothly and to plan, 

that the right people will attend and for Roger as he prepares. 
• That all the plans of the enemy against this ministry will be destroyed, no weapon 

formed against us will prosper. 
• That the light of Jesus will shine in the darkness of Kailahun and many lives will be 

totally transformed. 
• Pray against jealousy and division amongst Gods people. 
• Pray for Ali, Lorraine and their family. 


